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the S-23L4 Perfin of Southern Pacific Lines.

One of the strips is shown below.

Charles Schoeps

N. Y.,has submitted fax copies of two strips
of five of Scott #345 Schermack ceils bearing
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Schoeps expresses his thanks to the fol-
lowing who have been very considerate in
their replies to his questions in regard to
these stamps: President Stump, Members Werst,
Alden, Stabenau, Phillips and, especizlly,
Robert Schwerdt for his work on the copies.
Schoeps adds that he has not heard from any
Club members in reference to his find 1last
year of Schermack III, Scott #320.
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